
 

            

Letter No: SPNREC/58           Date: 30.01.2023 

Notice 

 

A seminar on the topic “Virtual Lab Simulation” will be delivered by          

Dr. Ritesh Kumar, Assistant Professor, Department of Electronics & 

Communication Engineering on 31
st
 January 2023. The seminar will be 

presented during 3pm-5pm in smart classroom. All faculty members and 

students of the institute should attend the seminar. 

 

-sd- 

Principal 

SPNREC, ARARIA 

Copy to: 

1. Institute Notice Board 

2. Boys/Girls Hostel Notice Board 

3. Institute Website  

4. All faculty members for information and further necessary action. 
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SPNREC, ARARIA 

 
email-gecararia@gmail.com 

website-http://spnrecararia.ac.in/ 
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